
Welcome Back Chippewas!

First and foremost, thank you to all our parents and supporters who have been so helpful in making our start of school as safe and

child-centered as possible!

August 31, 2021

Regular School Day

*Note-for student safety, students may not exit from the vehicle before 7:40 am (8:50 am on Mondays)

Parent Drop Off 7:40-7:50 am (Tuesday-Friday), and 8:40-8:50 am (M). To access the drop-off lane, please enter from

Robinson Road and exit onto 6th Street. This is one-way traffic, and we will once again direct traffic at

this intersection. PLEASE avoid the bus lines and refrain from parking on Maple Street.  It is

congested, and safety is our priority!

● Please have the children put masks on as they exit the vehicle

● If parents need office assistance, please use the buzzer system to meet them at the door.

● Staff will monitor students as they enter the building.

School Starts 7:50 am Tuesday-Friday

8:50am Late Start Monday (drop off starts at 8:40am)

School Ends 2:50 pm (Mon.-Fri.)

● Same pickup routines as morning drop off enter route from Robinson road and follow

directional traffic exiting 6th Street.

● Please avoid bus lines and Maple Street parking.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to a great 2021/22 school year!

Sincerely,

Joanie Wiersma, Kennedy Elementary Principal


